

11 September 2013

Professor Dr Assylbek B. Kozhahmetov Rector International Academy of Business 050060, 227, Rozybakiev Street Almaty Republic of Kazakhstan

Dear Professor Dr Kozhahmetov,

It is with great pleasure that I take this opportunity to congratulate you on achieving AMBA accreditation of your MBA program, for the first time.

The feedback received from the panel stating that, they were impressed by the commitment, energy and enthusiasm of the stakeholders of the institution, both external and internal, and especially, the visionary role of the founder and his personal example to colleagues was wonderful to hear.

I am delighted to welcome you to the AMBA family, comprising over 200 of the World's most respected Business Schools.

I wish you great success for the future and look forward to meeting you personally at our Asia Pacific Deans and Directors Conference in Hangzhou, in November.

Sincerely,

Andrew Main Wilson Chief Executive

